
              

“Be a Part of the Pride!!” 

 
                                                   

“Birthday Corner” 
April 1- Emily Ade 

April 22- Patty Jones 

PREP/EC- 71 students        Kindergarten- 81 students      Grade 1- 64 students Grade 2- 55 students 

Attendance: Kindergarten- 94.72%            Grade 1- 94%             Grade 2- 91.82% 
 

 The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were Beckett 

Lyons, Hannah Bryson, Layne Price, Ella Chrstian, Kassie Goodman, Henry Keeling, Elias Smith, Nevaeh 

Rubio, Raina Stone, Bristol Wilhour, Zariyah Dunn, David Evrley, June Walker, Naomi Stewardson, 

Gracelynn Bonn, Mallory Bennett, August Lehn, Sophie Scoles, Grace Baldyga, Blake Chrispen, Sophia 

Martell, Chloe Heldebrandt, Acelynn Pease, Camden Malone, Max Nihiser, Hailey Schafer, Hazel Hubbartt, 

Paislee Mehlberg, Rylan Davis, Logan Meachum, Grace Smith, Olivia Lehn, Kylan Davis, Raelyn 

Beveridge, Avery Kime and Jacob Cravens. In recognition of their positive behaviors, each student was 

awarded a book and was announced on the intercom.  They will join the front row club during the March 

good behavior assembly. Congratulations to all of these students and thanks for being examples of good 

behavior in action!!   
 

The February Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Smith with a 96.34% attendance 

rate. Congratulations to all these students who are in attendance and ready to learn each day.     
 

     Kindness Kounts winners for the month of March will be included in the April board report. They will be 

announced at our monthly assembly on March 25
th

.  We are very proud of the things you do each and every 

day to make your teachers and classmates notice your kindness. 
 

 The Monthly Character trait for March is Courage. A person who is Courageous is someone who has 

the strength to face something difficult, even if they are afraid. By showing courage, you have ventured 

outside your comfort zone and challenged yourself. You may have stood up for others, you were honest, and 

not afraid to show others who you are. Courageous people ask questions, make new friends, try new things, 

are kind when others might not be, and they do the right thing. Showing courage is also being BRAVE!                                                              

Students will be celebrated for their Courage at the March 25
th

 assembly. 

 

 

The 100 Mile club has added two new members this month! Taylor Matthews in Mrs. Schmitz 1
st
 grade class 

and Chase Clements in Mrs. Rodman’s 2
nd

 Grade class have reached the 25 mile mark!  Congratulations to 

Taylor and Chase, we applaud them for their hard work and perseverance to reach this goal! 



 
 

 The students at Washington School Celebrated the birthday of Dr. Seuss on March 2. Classroom 

activities and events including drawing The Cat in the Hat, making Oobleck, a Wacky Wednesday, a crazy 

socks day and the eating of Green Eggs & Ham…. (And a WHOLE LOT OF READING AND RHYMING) 

happened all week long! 

       
  

    
 
PS- it not all fun and games around here…..Students used this hands on graphing project to discuss math 

concepts- more, less, how many more, how many less, greater than, less than and equal to once they had 

completed the taste test. Overwhelmingly they predicted it was going to be gross (by the looks) but that it 

was actually delicious! 
 
 



   
 
     Mrs. Morrell's second grade class has been busy racing the 2022 Iditarod. The students each researched 
a musher to follow throughout the race. Each day they go online to check where their musher is in the race. 
The students also researched the history of the Iditarod through many interesting books. The whole class 
will celebrate finishing the race by watching the movie Balto. 
 
 The entire school celebrated St. Patrick’s Day with the ‘wearing of the green’. Many classes created 
Leprechaun traps and set them up around the school in an attempt to catch one of those little guys and get 
the magic wishes!  
 

    
 

 

 

 

Nobody actually caught one, but we sure got “schooled” by the Leprechauns for 

trying!! 

 

 

 

 



  
 
  
 
 
 

Looking Ahead: 
  

 Miles of Smiles – March 22
nd

  

Spring Pictures- April 5
th

 

Spring Break- April 13-18
th

  

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 

and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  

learning and success.” 


